
City of Carson 

Purchasing Division 

701 E. Carson Street 

Carson, CA 90745 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF INVITATION FOR BIDS (“IFB”) 25-04 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Carson is effectively canceling IFB 25-04 

PROJECT NO. 1608 MLK JR STREET IMPROVEMENTS, MAIN TO AVALON 

Due to unforeseen changes that will require both additional time and additional resources, the 

City has determined to be in its best interest to cancel this IFB entirely as stated within the 

City's Rights outlined in the subject Bid Documents. 

Reference: Document titled "FINAL 100 Percent Specs_IFB 25-04 Front Specifications, MLK," 

City's Rights, (26)(C), pg. 19. 

Any future attempts to bid this work, if elected, will be conducted via the City's PlanetBids 
portal: 

https://www.planetbids.com/portal/portal.cfm?CompanyID=32461. 

To view other bidding opportunities from the City of Carson, please visit: 
https://ci.carson.ca.us/Finance/Bidding.aspx. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your interest in doing business with 
the City of Carson. 

fhe 
Josilla Togiola, Purchasing Manager 

March 11, 2025


